Do you dread those car tax, insurance and repair bills?
Would you like to reduce the paperwork of car owning?
Do you wish your car costs were predictable?

Do you wish you had the use of a newer car?
Would you like to save on motoring costs?

If your answer to any of these

questions is YES, then you

may be interested in

STREET EEEET.

An opportunity for
residents of RICHMOND HILL

STREET FLEET is a new type of car fleet which provides a convenient, flexible and
economic alternative to car ownership.

You may already have read in the local
press that a trial scheme in the
Richmond Hill neighbourhood is planned
to start later this year. Street Fleet will be
set up by South Bank Polytechnic re-
searchers, with the backing of the
London Borough of Richmond upon
Thames.

This leaflet describes how STREET FLEET
will work and how it can benefit those
who join in the scheme and the whole
community. The trial scheme will be set
up in the area whose residents express
the most interest in joining.

By completing and returning the questionnaire, using the FREEPOST facility,
you canregister yourinterestin the scheme, and any comments you may have,
without any obligation whatsoever. In return we will send you an accurate

assessment of your current car costs, and keep you informed about STREET
FLEET.



